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Admission Arrangements  
2021/2022 Consultation 

 
The Governing Body of All Souls Catholic Primary School is currently reviewing admission 
arrangements for admissions to the school from September 2021. 
 
The Governing Body is consulting on our admissions policy in line with the statutory requirement to 
consult on admission arrangements every 7 years or where there are changes. 
 
Please see our proposed Admissions Policy for 2021/2022.   

Please send any comments to linsey.rae@allsoulsschool.co.uk via  email or via post to the address 
below. 

All comments should be received no later than 9am on 25th November 2019. 

 

 

 
Caroline Quinn  
Headteacher 
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